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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION  
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI  

 
In the Matter of an Investigation into the  ) 
Quality of Wireline Telecommunications  )  File No. TO-2011-0047 
Services in the State of Missouri   ) 
 

ADDENDUM TO STAFF REPORT  
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), through the 

undersigned counsel, and respectfully states that after the filing of its Report on January 28, 2011, 

the Staff received information that necessitates that the Report be updated as follows: 

1. The Report states that certain AT&T subsidiaries, TCG Kansas City, Inc. and 

TCG St. Louis, failed to respond, but AT&T’s response included those subsidiaries. The names 

of those companies should be removed from the list. 

2. The Report states that TelCove Operations, LLC failed to respond, but its 

response was included in the response of Level 3 Communications, of which it is a subsidiary. Its 

name should be removed from the list. 

3. Access Point, Inc. has now responded that it has no Missouri facilities, so it 

should no longer be considered non-responsive. 

4. ComTech21 has now responded that it has no Missouri facilities, so it should no 

longer be considered non-responsive. 

WHEREFORE, the Staff submits its modifications to its Report. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Colleen M. Dale, Senior Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 31624 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4255 (Telephone) 
cully.dale@psc.mo.gov 
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Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 23rd day of 
February, 2011. 

 
 


